


Sent: 21 November 2022 16:04
To: Mari Info <i I
Subject: RE: EICR information

Thank you

Mario, just so you know. | have had a conversation with the fire risk assessor stating "he needs to confirm
the level of FIRE RESISTING construction between the restaurant and single private dwelling above".

The above is stated in my informal letter sent in October 2022
Thanks

Alfie Whitbread

Fire Safety Advisor

Kensington & Chelsea, Hammersmith & Fulham, Kingston & Richmond.
Fire Safety Regulation

London Fire Brigade

169 Union Street London SE1 OLL
T

E

london-fire.gov.uk

--Original Message
From: Mari Info <
Sent: 21 November 2022 15:36
To: Alfie Whitbread

Subject: Re: EICR information

<font color="red"> [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you are expecting
them, even if you know the sender
</font>|

Please let me know if you need anything else
Sent from my iPhone

>0n 21 Nov 2022, at 15:21, Alfie whitbread ||| G - -

Page 3 of 9

VVVVVVY vV V V VV Y

\

v

Vv

v

V=V

>

>

v

>

>

>
>

> Thank you for sending me the fire risk assessment

need to ask the fire risk assessor a couple of questions

Do you have his contact number please?

Thank you

Alfie Whitbread

Fire Safety Advisor

Kensington & Chelsea, Hammersmith & Fulham, Kingston & Richmond
Fire Safety Regulation

London Fire Brigade
169 Union Street London SE1 OLL

london-fire.gov.uk<htt

J<ht

From: Mari Info

Sent: 21 November 2022 15:10
To: Alfie Whitbread <

Subject: Re: EICR information

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you are expecting them, even if you
know the sender

|
Dear Alfie,
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